
4

)
Wayne State University
ATTN: Mr. Richard D. Cummings

Radiation Safety Of ficer
Director, Health Physics

645 Mullett
Detroit, MI 48226

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated August 17, 1993, concerning annual fee
invoices AM00455-93, AM00456-93 and AM00452-93 for Licenses 21-00741-09,
21-00741-11, and SUD-232.

This is in response to your letter dated August 17, 1993, concerning annual fee
Invoice AM00454-93 for License 21-00741-11.

On March 17, 1994, the Commission published in the Federal Register a Notice of
its decision to reinstate the annual fee exemption for nonprofit educational
institutions.

'
Enclosed is a copy of a March 23, 1994, Notice to all licensees and the March 17,
1994, Federal Register Notice attached thereto which were recently sent to all
Commission licensees.

Please review the Notice and contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
(Signed) Diane B. Dandots
Diane B. Dandois, Chief

License fee & Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting & Finance
Office of the Controller
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